
COU' One Yonge Street, Suite 2500, Toronto, Ontario M5E 1G1 (416) 361-1281 Fax (416) 361-9329 

December 30, 1991 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
WALNUTPORT, P.A. 18088 
U.S.A. 

Dear Kermit: 

Greetings from Toronto, Canada! Thank you for your letter 
of December 17, 1991. 

Please let this letter confirm that the signal you received 
on December 16, 1991 was that of country59 am radio, 
Toronto. 

Enclosed please find a copy of our country59 country 
favourites Vol. 1, along with some station information. 

We hope you enjoy the tape. 

Sincerely, 

\ JAY kYL151 

Caroline Bashutski 
Marketing & Promotions Department 

A Division of KEY Radio Limited 
A Subsidiary of Maclean Hunter 


